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January 22, 1992

Mr. Patrick Sharpe
Premerger Office

H-303

federal Trade Commission
wWashington, D.C. 20580

Re: Exemption from Filing
Dear Mr. Sharpe:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversaticn of
Januaty 21, 19%2, in which you told me that the C ission's
view was that a proposed transaction involving ah

‘degcribed in the January ., 1992
el : ched here of my
office, was exempt from the e
Hart-Scott-Rodino Antitrust Improvements Act of 1976, as
amended., for the reasons stated in that letter. You mentioned
€0 me that you have confirmed this advice with others in the

Premerger Office. I want to thank you for your prompt response
to our request.

Very truly yours,
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